
FIRE SAFETY PLAN & WHMIS SECURITY BOX INFORMATION 
 
 
Mississauga property owners and business operators should be aware that the approval 
procedure for mandated Fire Safety Plans, require that you make a copy of the approved Fire 
Safety Plan available on site for responding fire department crews. 
 
City of Mississauga By-law #289-97 prescribes the way the Fire Safety Plan (and WHMIS 
information, where applicable) is to be supplied to this Department.  Please refer to the following 
link to reference a copy of the bylaw; http://www.mississauga.ca/file/COM/newsecuritybox.pdf   
 
In cases where a security box is required to be installed at your facility, you may wish to contact 
the following companies who supply an acceptable box with the approved locking system 
specific to Mississauga; 
 

Mikor Metal Products    Safety Media Inc. 
5972 Ambler Drive  OR  10 Meteor Drive 
Mississauga, Ontario    Toronto, Ontario 
L4W 2N3     M9W 1A4 

 
Tel: 905-282-9300    Tel: 416-675-6675 

 
The security box is to have the words “Fire Safety Plan” clearly indicated on the face of the box. 
This wording can be added to an existing WHMIS box if already present at your location. 
 
Please contact our office at 905-896-5908 to arrange a site visit to select a suitable mounting 
site prior to installation. 
 
Once the security box is installed, the approved Fire Safety Plan (and WHMIS information, 
where applicable) is to be maintained, updated regularly and available for use by fire fighting 
crews responding to emergencies at your facility. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Mississauga Fire Prevention Division at 905-896-5908 for 
additional information or assistance. 
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